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Alabama Securities Commission Welcomes New Commissioner and  
Recognizes Contributions of Former Member 

MONTGOMERY ALABAMA (August 19, 2013) Joseph P. Borg, Director, Alabama Securities Commission 
(ASC) announces the return of former Commissioner Hon. S. Dagnal Rowe, who received Governor Bentley's 
Letter of Appointment on August 19th to replace Commissioner Andrew P. Campbell whose term had expired. 

“ASC Commissioners have always been professionals with proven track records in their areas of expertise; but 
Commissioner Rowe has additionally distinguished himself with a successful tenure as a Commissioner from 
2008 to 2012. The ASC Commissioners bring energy and talent to the table that will keep the Commission on 
its continued path as an agency nationally respected for its success in regulation of the securities industry in the 
state of Alabama,” said Borg.     

Hon. S. Dagnal Rowe, Attorney at Law, was recommended by his professional peers at 
the Alabama Bar Association. Appointed by Governor Robert Bentley, he is subject to 
confirmation by the Alabama Senate at its next Legislative session and will serve a 4 year 
term. 

Rowe is a partner with Wilmer & Lee Law Firm in Huntsville, Alabama where he has 
practiced law for more than 40 years, specializing in corporate, business and banking law, 
bankruptcy law, trust, and estate law. Previously having been appointed by Governor Riley, 
Commissioner Rowe’s experience and knowledge helped continue the ASC’s stature as 
one of the nation’s leading securities regulatory agencies with its mission to protect the 

citizens of Alabama and promote capital formation in the State.  

Hon. Andrew P. Campbell, Attorney at Law, faithfully served his term as an ASC Commissioner from May 
2008 until August 2013. Mr. Campbell is a senior litigation partner with Leitman, Siegal, Payne & Campbell, 
LLC. Borg stated, "Mr. Campbell always looked out for Alabama's "main street" investors and charged the 
Commission staff to protect our citizens from fraud and financial abuse. We thank Mr. Campbell for his years 
of service to the people of Alabama." 

# # # 

For further information contact Dan Lord, Education and Public Affairs Manager, 334-353-4858. 
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